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I refer to your letter dated 17th March 1982 submitting details
of the proposed lighting to be used pursuant to Conditions 2 and 3
of Listed Building Consent granted on 27th November 1981 (Registered
No. HB2726) for alterations to the Booking Hall involving the
removal of the existing booking office enclosure from the east side
to the west side of the Booking Hall, and its re-erection in amodified 

form with the linen-fold panelling retained, and internal wonAtothe enquiry office.

I have to inform you that this Council hereby approves the detailsof the proposed lighting to be used as described in your letter dated17th March 1982 (Registered No. HB2846) illustrated in drawing
nos. 3.0412/01s, 04, OSA, 12B, 13 and 2 unnumbered photographs.

Informative
"4

A prototype of the proposed lighting complete with lighting source,should be erected in situ to enable the impact of the light fitting
to be assessed, and for officers of this Council in conjunction with
officers of the GLC Historic Buildings Division to approve Ihe finaldetails of the lighting display.

Yours faithfully "A

Director

All correspondence to be addressed
to the Director of Planning and
Communications.


